
 
 
 
Good evening everyone, 
  
Well it has been an unusual past week.  As we prepare for our new normal, for the time being, I 
wanted to reach out to share what the administrative team has been working on.   
  
The Region #14 distance learning waiver was approved by the state today. This approval 
means we can count extended leave days as “regular“ school days. Administrators and 
teachers will be working over the next few days to plan for what that will look like for students. 
Please be patient and we will be in touch shortly with specifics. 
  
In the meantime, if there are students in need of essential items to continue their learning, such as 
Chromebooks, musical instruments or art projects, we will be providing an opportunity for drive up and 
the pick-up of these items. Please see below to help us prepare and gather the items for a Wednesday 
pick up between 9:00 am and 12:00 pm at Nonnewaug High School.  Locations for pick up are listed 
below.  
  
If you are in need of: 
 

• Chromebook please email Mr. Curtin at dcurtin@ctreg14.org - Pick up in the main 
entrance 

• Band/orchestra instrument email Dr. Bouchard at Jbouchard@ctreg14.org - Pick up 
outside the band room 

• Art project email Mrs. Desjardins at ldesjardins@ctreg14.org - Pick up around back 
outside the art room 

• Anything else you feel is essential email tfernandez@ctreg14.org - If deemed essential, 
pick up in the main entrance. (Gym clothes are not essential and the lunch you left 
behind is not essential either) 
  

Please email the appropriate person prior to 8:00 am on Wednesday morning, March 18th.  Be sure 
to include where in the building specifically these items are.  We will collect the items and have them 
waiting for you. Again, items essential for learning is all we will be able to offer.   
  
Thank you for your time and support. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Pam Sordi 
Principal  
Nonnewaug High School 
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